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May 24, 2011

Ms. Lisa Rotenberry

Waste Management of Arkansas
100 Two Pine Drive

North Little Rock, AR 72117

RE: Notice of Application Withdrawal, NPDES General Permit, WM Eco-Vista Landfill,
LLC, Springdale, AR (Permit Tracking No. ARG750073, AFIN 72-00144)

Dear Ms. Rotenberry:

The Department is in receipt of the facility’s request for the withdrawal of your application for
coverage under the Car and Truck Wash General NPDES Permit ARG750000. Therefore the
tracking number referenced above has been removed from consideration for coverage under this
permit.

Any resumption of the discharge or any new discharge without a permit will be unlawful.
Should you again plan to discharge any pollutant from this outfall to Waters of the State, it will
be necessary to file a new Notice of Intent (NOI). Any permit issued as a result of such
reapplication will contain conditions and limitations consistent with the situation, and the laws
and regulations in effect at the time of reissuance, irrespective of any previously issued permit.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please feel free to contact the General Permits
Branch at 682-0623.

Sincerely,
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Katherine A. Yarberry, EI |/ (
Engineer

General Permits, Water Division

cc: Electronic Filing (ARG750073)
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